﻿Food and Growing Group report.  Jan 2022
Seed swap - led by Lesley.

Received seed from Heritage Seed Library via Martin, and some from donations. Not as large a selection this year generally compared to usual - I don’t think any has come from Macdonalds Hardware who usually give a good supply - so the stock is lower than usual. She has started having a seed swap stall at Culbokie indoor market (and was receiving donations at the first market), and the plan is to have them available with seed tatties at both C and NK indoor and outdoor markets over the few weeks once Tattie Event starts (21 Feb onwards) for as long as tatties (and seeds) last. 

Tattie Event - group led, coordinated by Julie. Trish coordinating tattie order and delivery. 
All in hand.  Tattie hosts identified and ‘waiting to go’ 👍 ….4 new folk involved which is great, and Sheila has someone new working with her in Cromarty too. 
Tatties ordered, 27 varieties (21 last year) incl 2 from local producer, via Peters contact. The large majority are organic. Trish is trying to source onions also.  Tatties arriving at Duncan’s around 16/17 Feb, the plan is they’ll be divvied out on 18th and tattie hosts collecting on Sat 19th. 
To start selling 21st onwards by THs, markets 26th onwards.  Lesley will oversee Culbokie tattie stall, and I’ll probably oversee NK.  I’m hoping to get previous Tattie Day volunteers involved in the market stalls. A great way of getting other members actively involved. 

Advertising leaflet will be ready for Feb 1st newsletter, and to go on website (for which there will also be a varieties descriptor sheet). 

If anyone has hessian sacks/ large thick paper based sacks/ or smallish boxes we would welcome them !        (We would try to return them if necessary.)

Julie Gibson 23/1/22

